



          July 2020   

 

TODDLER ROOM  

The summer has been flying by!  The 
toddlers have been having so much 
fun with their summer themes.  We 
made firework crafts, listened to 
patriotic music, and read books about 
America for Fourth Of July Fun week.  
For All Are Welcome Here, we learned 
about different cultures all over the 
world.  We enjoyed making mermaid 
crafts and reading Peter Pan stories 
for Adventures In Never Never Land 
week.  We can’t wait to tie-dye next 
week for Rock Around The Clock 
Week!   

Smiles,   
Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Jewellery
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DaycareandPreschoolnc

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1 

Hello again friends! The week of the Fourth of 
July we did all things red,white and blue!! We painted 
fireworks from paper towel rolls and had some fun 
with flags during our dance party! For all are welcome 
week we learned about different cultures and parts of 
the world by looking at an Atlas. We also read stories 
from around the world. Our fun craft was a Chinese 
lantern! We loved Adventures in Neverland so much 
we will never grow up! Our favorite thing was crafting 
hooks and telescopes and pretending to be Captain 
Hook! We just can’t wait to continue the fun! 

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Paw 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2 

 Summer is warming up for the CH 2 class! We are 
especially enjoying our summer themes. For “Fourth of July 
Fun,” we learned about the American Revolution and the 
Declaration of Independence. We also learned about some of 
our national symbols, like the American flag and the bald 
eagle.  
 For “All Here Are Welcome,” we colored pictures of 
important monuments from countries around the world and 
learned about different cultures, languages, and traditions.  

For “Adventures in Never Never Land,” we read stories 
about Peter Pan and even watched a Peter Pan movie at the end 
of the week. We can’t wait to see what fun the rest of the summer will 
bring!

With gratitude,  
Ms. Jen and Ms. Sarah 
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